
 

NEWS RELEASE 

Date: July 30, 2025 
Contact: Tiffany Martinez  
Tiffany.martinez@santacruzcountyca.gov 
 

TSUNAMI ADVISORY LIFTED FOR COASTAL SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 
 

The County of Santa Cruz Office of Response, Recovery and Resilience announces that the 
National Tsunami Warning Center has lifted the Tsunami Advisory for coastal Santa Cruz 
County. 
 
Beaches, coastal areas, waterways and Santa Cruz Harbor have reopened. Ocean 
conditions may still be unpredictable and hazardous. Residents and visitors are 
urged to use caution near the water and stay alert to changing conditions. 
 
The county thanks the public for their cooperation and encourages everyone to sign 
up to receive emergency alerts via CruzAware at: http://cruzaware.org/ 
 
For more information, visit https://www.tsunami.gov. 
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